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1:00
Purpose

1:01
To ensure that all firefighters do not ride on fire apparatus tail or side boards.
2:00
Scope



2:01
This guideline applies to all firefighting personnel and allied agencies working with
South River Machar Fire Department during the incident or training exercise.

3:00
Response
3:01
Firefighters are not permitted to ride on fire apparatus side or tailboards while the apparatus is being operated on roadways. 

3:02
Despite 3:01 firefighters are permitted to ride on tailboards for the purpose of special events and while setting up hose lays for fire suppression or training provided section 4:01 is adhered to 

4:00
Tailboarding
4:01
When fire apparatus is being operated with a firefighter riding on the tailboard the vehicle must not exceed 15 kmh, if the vehicle is going to be operated at speeds greater than 15 kmh the vehicle must first come to a complete stop to allow the firefighter to dismount from the tailboard.
4:02
While the apparatus is being operated with a firefighter on the tailboard the driver’s side window must be fully down to assist in communications with the firefighter on the tailboard.
4:03
Firefighters riding on the tailboard should whenever possible position themselves where the driver can see the firefighter in the mirror while the vehicle is moving.
4:04
Firefighters should never ride on sideboards where they would be in front of the wheels of the apparatus.
6:00
Responsibility
6:01
It is the responsibility of all Firefighters and Fire Officers in the vehicle to ensure this guideline is adhered to in its entirety.

6:02
It is the responsibility of the driver to ensure that the vehicle used is, cleaned and refueled as required to be ready for the next call.  Vehicle defects must be reported to a fire officer and documented and posted on the white board in the front entrance of the fire hall.  
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